UPDATE: ONDO 2054
The General Public is hereby invited to participate in the process of envisioning the ONDO STATE that we desire by the year 2054 by submitting their inputs into the Ondo State Long-Term Development Plan via the following media as from Today, 2nd April to Monday, 8th April, 2024.
Google Form: https://forms.gle/XFRuJskUmiCFnEsY8
E-mail : feedback4ondodevt.plan@gmail.com
Phone Number:     0704-585-1134
Kindly, go through the already prepared documents and be guided by it while making your inputs available please.


